Comments for CPN-031-17 Ken Buck residents

1.

When installing new water service to the home contact the water department 24 hours in
advance to schedule the inspection of the service.

18 inches must be between the sanitary and water where they cross each other.

Contractor to notify town of Canandaigua when to turn off the water and remove the water
meter to install in the new house

A pressure reducing valve must be installed after the water meter. This is provided by the
contractor.

If an irrigation system is installed a DCV must be approved by the DOH and TOC water
superintendent.



